
Stockholm,  July  2,  1951.

Dr.  Leslie  A.  Garay
Ass,  Cur.  of  the  Herb.  of  Vasc.  Fl.

Department  of  Botany

University  of  Toronto

Toronto  5.

Canadas

Dear  Drs  Garay:

Thank  you  for  your  letter  of  June  26.  I  am  glad  to  see

that  you  have  found  the  recently  sent  collection  of  orchids  se

interesting.  As  to  your  ifiquiry  where  to  obtain  Kraenzlin’s

papers  on  the  orchids  of  Dusén,  I  have  the  pleasure  to  inform

ou  that  I  am  now  sending  you  these  to  reprints  as  alittle  gift¥  &  SJ  is  &

from  our  department.

With  my  best  wishes  for  your  work,  I  remain,

(Sten  Ahlner)

Assistant

Botaniska  Avdelningen

Naturhistoriska  Riksmuseet

Stockholm  50.
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